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As we previously informed you, the NASD has proposed amendments to its Free-Riding and
Withholding Interpretation under Article Ill, Section 1 of its Rules of Fair Practice, which
deals with the distribution of "hot issue" securities. (See Memorandum to Closed-End Fund
Committee No. 17-93, Compliance Committee No. 12-93, Investment Advisers Committee
No. 15-93 and SEC Rules Committee No. 55-93, dated June 23, 1993.) The Institute
submitted the attached letter on the proposed amendments. The Institute's letter generally
supported the proposed amendments, particularly the exemption from the restricted
persons category for persons with limited registrations (e.g., persons registered as
investment company principals or representatives). While the Institute expressed support
for this change, we recommended that it be modified to focus on the activities of the
member firm instead of focusing on the registration status of the individual person. Thus,
all persons who are registered with a firm that engages in limited activities (e.g., a mutual
fund-only underwriter) would be exempt, regardless of whether their registration status is
limited or general. We will keep you informed of developments. Amy B.R. Lancellotta
Associate Counsel Attachment
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